
 

Notification: Honeysuckle Park Construction 
 
15th December 2020 
 
NOTICE OF EXTENSION: Temporary Footpath Closure for 
Reconstruction of Pavement, and Fire Escape Egress 

Due to recent bad weather, works involving the reconstruction of pavement will extend until 

project shut down (last day of work for the year is 23rd December 2020). During this time, the 

footpath running along the back of the Lume Apartments (21, 23, and 25 Honeysuckle Drive) 

will remain closed. The footpath will be reopened for Christmas Eve. 

 

Fire escape egress shall be provided while the footpath remains closed. The boundary of the 

egress will be indicated using bunting and star pickets. Escape will be through the one-way 

gates shown in blue in the diagram below.  

 

 

Fire access and direction signage shall be posted in the area during the notification period.  

 

Residents should be aware that this access is for emergency use only, and that any 

unauthorised access to the site is prohibited. Penalties may apply to persons accessing the site 

without authority. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Work includes: 

The table below lists all the activities taking place during the notification period.  

 
Activities Equipment to be used 

Concreting • Excavator 

• Roller Excavation 

Important Information 

Impact of Works 

The impacts of the upcoming works include noise and vibration; however, every effort will be 

taken to reduce these impacts. 

Restricted Area and Signage 

The photo below depicts the gravel pathway where access will be restricted during the works. 

 

 

 
Contact 

For any enquiries or concerns regarding the Honeysuckle West Public Domain Project please 

contact Glascott Landscape and Civil. 

 

Phone: 0499 737 666. 

 

For more information about the project, please visit the Honeysuckle Works web page: 

https://www.hccdc.nsw.gov.au/honeysuckle-works 


